Karen Edwards

From: Chris Gowland <cjgowland@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 3:34 PM

To: Karen Edwards

Subject: Zoning Board meeting

Hi Karen,

A quick note regarding tonight’'s ZBA meeting as | may not be able to attend-

| have reviewed the plans with the home owner, Tom Toye, and would like to let the Zoning Board know that 1 am in
support of the proposed project.

I am an indirect abutter to the property at 28 Newmarket Road.
Is it possible to share this message with the Chair of the ZBA for consideration at tonight’s meeting?
Thank you,

Chris and Daphne Gowland
28 Newmarket Rd



